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R3L+ took part in the European Symposium on Learning Cities and Regions, Glasgow
17.11.2011. The event was organized by the University of Glasgow.

The symposium brought together researchers and practitioners from different countries,
engaged in the development of place-making and territory-based learning initiatives. Dr.
Randolph Preisinger on this event presented the results of the R3L+ project, and jointly with the
participants discussed further opportunities towards the practical implementation of the R3L+
approach throughout Europe. All presentations have been recorded, and will be available as
podcasts on the internet in the next few weeks.




